Hi

I am writing in support of the proposed bill to amend the Health Insurance Act 1973 to provide that Medicare benefits are not payable for medically induced abortions on the basis of gender.

I am in absolve shock and devastation that this issue needs to even be debated or thought about for more than a millisecond. I would have thought murder of an unborn baby was bad enough but surely playing "God" in trying to abort a baby because of its gender is as bad as our society can get. Please listen to those who are speaking up for the dear babies who do not yet have a voice.

Please do not allow my tax dollars go towards killing unborn babies ESPECIALLY those killed because they are not the gender wanted by their parents, or parent.

Sincerely

Deb Acason 2 time Olympian 3 times commonwealth games medallist Lawyer and full time mother